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MOUNT CARMEL SCHOOL, CHANDIGARH 
NOTICE Date: 22-11-2024 

Dear Parents/Guardian (Classes IV to VII) 
Warm Greetings from Mount Carmel School! 

As informed earlier the programmes of 37th Founders' Week-cum-Annual Day Celebrations of the School to 
be held at the Tagore Theatre, Sector 18, Chandigarh will be as per the given schedule: 

Classes IV to VII 
' 

December 02, 2024 (Evening) 
Classes Pre-Nursery to III December 03, 2024 (Morning) 
Classes VIII to XII December 03, 2024 (Evening) 

Details for the Programme to be:held on 02-12-2024 for Classes IV to VII 
(5:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.) are as -under: ' "1 

On 2nd December, 2024, all the participants of these classes must directly reach the Venue (Tagore Theatre) 
by 4: 15 p.m. sharp, messed up from home in their costumes and report to the respective teaclier in-charge. 
Your wards will be handed over to you by their Class In-charges only after the programme is over. 
You are requested not to approach the teachers on this matter during the entire programme. We 
would appreciate your utmost co-operation and patience. 

Please Note: 
1. There will be regular classes upto 28th November t024. 

2. Satu~day, the 30th November, 2024 will be a working day for all the Participants of classes Pre­
Nursery to XII as per the Winter School Timings. 

3. On 29th & 30th November, 2024, only the participants of classes Pre-Nursery to XII should report 
at School in regular School uniform, without books, with tiffin and water bottle as per the Winter 
School Timings. They may be picked up as\per the normal School timings. Your wards using the 
school transport will be picked up and dropped back. 

4. On 28th November, 2024, rehearsals for the participants of Classes IV to VII will be conducted at the 
Tagore Theatre, Sector 18, Chandigarh. From School, the Participants of Classes IV to VII 
accompanied by the teachers, will be transported to & fro the Tagore Theatre by the School Buses. 

5. Invitation cards will be sent to you in due time. Please remember that only 2 adults will be allowed 
on one card and this must be observed strictly, otherwise it causes seating problems. You are 
requested to stay for the entire duration of the programme, as this would be an encouragement to all 
the participants and teachers who have put in a lot of hard work. Please co-operate with us in 
maintaining discipline during the programme. This would definitely help in making it a Success. 

6. 29th November to yd December, 2024 will be days off for all the Non-participants. 
Regular classes will commence from Wednesday, the 4th December, 2024. 

\ 

7. Kindly note that attendance will be com~ulsory for all the stud~nts of ,classes. {II, VI & IX on 
4th December 2024 in view of 'The Parakh Rashtriya Sarvekshan 2024 (formerly k~own as the 
National Achievement Survey)' the largest, nationwide, sample based educational survey to be 
conducted across India by the N.C.E.R. T. '• • , . , . \ 

8. December, 05, 2024 will be a day off for the School. 

Be t Wishes! 

• 

Dr. Pa ve n Singh 
Principal 



{"type":"Form","isBackSide":false,"languages":["en-us"],"usedOnDeviceOCR":false}



